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            Brooks Crossing Music Department                              

December 2013

Dear Parents or Guardians:


We hope you are looking forward to our upcoming Winter Choir and Orchestra Concert.  Please read the following letter carefully so your child is prepared to participate in the concert.  Please do not hesitate to contact us via email or phone with any questions and/or concerns.  

We recommend that you review key parts of this letter with your child.

Participating Ensembles

3rd Grade Choir, BC Singers (4th and 5th Grade), Navy Orchestra 
Concert Night: 7:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 14th at BC Cafetorium
Concert Dress:  All students must wear black bottoms and a white top to the evening concert.  If girls would prefer, they may also wear a black or black & white dress.  Please recognize that a concert is a special occasion. Therefore, the children should dress as one would for a formal event.  Please refrain from sending your child to the concert wearing sneakers, sweatpants, T-shirts or jeans!

Concert Etiquette:  Because all of our concerts are performed with the utmost professionalism, we ask that the audience respond as they would for a professional concert.  The concert should run approximately one hour.  We ask that you do not remove your child prior to the end of the entire concert.  It is distracting to the other members of the audience and performers when people move during a performance.  Please come prepared to stay for the length of the concert. 

Report Times:  Students will need to arrive early to prepare for their performance.  Please be sure that your child arrives at school according to the following schedule:

6:15 Report Time:  3rd Grade Chorus
6:30  Report Time:  BC Singers (4th/5th) and Navy Orchestra
Musically,
Mr. Coates
thomas.coates@sbschools.org
